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SUBJECT: Regional Solicitation Update 

 

Applications Received 

The 2018 Regional Solicitation application closed on July 13, 2018.  A total of 136 applications 
were submitted in the following categories: 

• Roadway Category 
o Expansion: 17 
o Modernization: 15 
o System Management (Traffic Management Technologies): 3 
o Bridge: 8 

 

• Transit/TDM Category 
o Transit Expansion: 10 
o Transit Modernization: 10 
o Travel Demand Management: 13 

 

• Bicycle/Pedestrian Category 
o Multiuse Trails: 40 
o Pedestrian: 12 
o Safe Routes to School: 8 

 
The submitted applications requested just under $420 million federal funding for approximately 
$200 million available for 2022 and 2023. 

Next Steps 

The applications are being reviewed for qualifying.   

The Scoring Committees will begin meeting the week of August 20. 

Scores will be presented to Funding & Programming Committee on October 18 and released to 
the applicants for review. 


